
 

 

 
 
19 March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Can I start by thanking everyone for the fantastic support we have received at what is an 
unprecedented time for us all. Your understanding and kind words have made such a difference, 
thank you.  
 
Following the government announcement yesterday evening we will, like all schools across the 
country be closing from 3.45pm tomorrow, Friday 20 March. Full details regarding our provision for 
students from Monday 23 March will be shared in a fuller update tomorrow, which I hope will be 
helpful in supporting your planning. 
 
I have this morning spoken to our Year 11 and 13 students regarding the examination 
announcement the government made yesterday and offered our reassurance that as a school and 
trust we will continue to do absolutely everything we can to make sure they are in the best possible 
position going forward. I have followed this up with a letter directly to our students which I hope is 
helpful.   
 
Can I thank you once again for your continued support 
 
Kind regards 

 
Richard Williman 
Headteacher  


